
From: Taylor, Richele
To: Jones, Sheila <SheilaJones@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 9/14/2016 1:30:45 PM
Subject: RE: Governor's Conference Room

Sheila,
 
I talked with Austin and we will just bring them to our office  Thanks!
 
Richele
 
From: Jones, Sheila 

Sent: Wednesday, September 14, 2016 11:49 AM

To: Taylor, Richele

Subject: RE: Governor's Conference Room
 
Richele,
 
The room is available tomorrow at 11:00 but for only 30 minutes as David has a meeting at 11:30.  Let me know if you 
want me to reserve it for 30 minutes.  If you need more time, I can check the Wade Hampton conference room for 
availability.
 
Sheila
 
From: Taylor, Richele 

Sent: Wednesday, September 14, 2016 11:36 AM

To: Jones, Sheila

Subject: Governor's Conference Room
 
Sheila,
 
Is the Governor’s Conference Room available tomorrow at 11? If so may Austin and I have it to meet with attorneys 
from DEW?
 
Richele K. Taylor
Chief Legal Counsel
Office of the Governor
O:  803-734-8465
C:  803-231-9763
It’s a great day in South Carolina
 
Safe Place SC – www.safeplaceSC.sc.gov
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